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August 7, 2020 

  
  
Dear Players: 
  
Thank you all for your quick survey responses.  As you know, CWDGA is striving to 
assure that our tournaments are run in a safe and healthy environment in accordance 
with the Illinois Phase IV Golf Guidelines. Due to the Guidelines many significant 
changes to our events must take place.  It is because of these changes that we 
surveyed all of you to gage your continued interest in playing in the One-Day Stroke 
Play tournament. 
 
Unfortunately, the survey indicated that there was considerable concern from players 
to participate in this event.  This concern reduced our field measurably, so much that 
it did not warrant going forward with the tournament.  Therefore, we are cancelling 
the One-Day Stroke Play tournament this year.  North Shore Country Club has 
graciously offered to host the One-Day Stroke Play in 2021, and we will be working 
on a mutually agreeable date with them. 
 
We know that many of you will be disappointed in CWDGA’s decision to cancel this 
event as there was a core of interested participants.  We, at CWDGA, are 
disappointed also.  This season has been very disruptive for all of us.  We can only 
hope that next year will provide a more normal environment. 
 
Since you have already paid your entry fee via a credit card, you will receive a full 
credit to that card. That is, there will be no transaction fee applied.  Please allow one 
full billing cycle for this to occur. If you have any problems, please email our 
Treasurer, Geri McLauchlan, directly at: gerimclauchlan@gmail.com.  
  
On the bright side, the survey that you received was also sent to the Senior Better-
Ball of Pairs players.  While there were several cancellations, there still is enough 
players to warrant continuation with the event.  Therefore, the Senior Better-Ball of 
Pairs tournament will continue to be held on September 23 at Exmoor Country 
Club. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding in this matter. Please feel free to 
email me or Kirsten with any comments or questions you may have. We look forward 
to seeing you again this summer. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Diane Mazurczak                                            Kirsten Kaltenmark 
CWDGA Tournament Chair                            CWDGA President 
dlmazu0cwdga@aol.com                               kirstenkaltenmark@gmail.com 
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